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April 21, 2016 

To: Shareholders of Honda Motor Co., Ltd. 

 

From: Honda Motor Co., Ltd. 

1-1, Minami-Aoyama 2-chome, 

Minato-ku, Tokyo, 107-8556 

Takahiro Hachigo 

President and Representative Director 

 

 

Notice Concerning a Change in the Date of the Announcement of Financial 
Results for the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2016 

 

Honda Motor Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) has changed the date of the announcement of financial 

results for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2016. The reason for this change and the revised 

announcement date are shown below. 

 

The Company deeply regrets any inconvenience that this change may cause for its shareholders, 

investors or other stakeholders. 

 

Particulars 
 
 
1. Reason for the Change 

The Company has changed the date of the announcement of financial results for the fiscal year 

ending March 31, 2016 and the forecast of financial results for the fiscal year ending March 31, 

2017 because additional time is required for certain figures to be finalized. 

 

 
2. Date of the Announcement of Financial Results 

【Previous】 Thursday, April 28, 2016 
【Revised】 Friday, May 13, 2016 (plan) 


